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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jon Oulman <jon@jonoulman.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 9:01 AM
To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1106-1110 Payne Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Sorry I missed your call. I will take care of it. Thanks! 
 
On Wed, Jul 29, 2020 at 9:00 AM Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Oulman there are still open permits on these. You need to get them signed off and get your code compliance 
certification. Contact Nathan Bruhn to arrange this at 651-266-9033 

  

 

Joe Yannarelly 
DSI INSPECTOR III 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-1920 
F: 651-266-1926 
joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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